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I follow many dog rescue organisations on social media. There are already plenty of dogs 
available for people to welcome into their lives and homes. Why is it that life is so worthless that 
we have the situation where dogs that were once cute little pups will be destroyed because they 
are no longer wanted? 

Then there are the parents of these pups. Having litters every season. Living in disgusting 
conditions. No love. Dogs are sentient beings to allow this kind of treatment to continue is 
criminal. 

Lets start to take care of and protect the most vulnerable, be they human or another animal, then 
we will be closer to a kinder society. 

 


